North East NSW
We build Queensland TIMBER NSW Forestry Hub

NSW - QUEENSLAND
FOREST & WOOD PRODUCTS
INDUSTRIES DINNER

This dinner has been scheduled to coincide with the Primex
Expo on 15-17 May 2025. Primex has become an important

destination for anyone with an interest in forestry and
SUPPORTING

FARMING _ timber. In 2024 over 40 businesses representing the industry

exhibited at the 2024 event. With the support of Timber NSW,
Timber Queensland and the North East NSW Forestry Hub
the plan is to make the event bigger and better in 2025. Now
is the time to book a site within the forestry and timber hub
at Primex and register your interest in attending the dinner
at the Casino RSM.

Hurford’s are looking forward to exhibiting at Primex 2025, which
will build on last year’s inaugural Timber and Forestry Hub. In 2025
an industry dinner on Thursday evening will provide further
networking opportunities for our industry. Primex has become the
largest offering of timber and forestry equipment, technology
and knowledge exchange in Australia. | look forward to seeing
you there!

Andrew Hurford, Chair

For A.E Gibson & Sons it was our Ist time exhibiting at Primex 2024
as part of the Forestry Hub. We found the event thoroughly
enjoyable. We have been part of the Timber industry as a
manufacturer of material handling equipment for five
generations and are proud to work with highly capable people &
companies in this vital sustainable business sector. We look
forward to Primex 2025 to showcase the latest innovative,
renewable and sustainable solutions to support the industry.
David Gibson, Director

Koppers Wood Products Ist exhibited at Primex in 2023 and found
it to be an excellent opportunity to promote our business and
showcase why hardwood timber poles are so essential for critical
infrastructure. We found that last year’s Timber and Forestry Hub
was a pleasant improvement which brought the timber industry
into a closer exhibiting group, giving the public a better
opportunity to engage with us. We look forward to the 2025 event
where you will find us amongst other timber friendly businesses.
Mark Hitchins, National Resource Manager


https://www.primex.net.au/
mailto:office@nenswforestryhub.com.au

